Nutrients and O2
Activity Report, 8-04-02

The Alpkem nutrient analyzer and Langdon O2 analyzer have been assembled and initial checks indicate good operation.  Chemicals and standards for the nutrient analyzer have been prepared and an OTCR (Nitrate) has been prepared for operation.  Tubing for the analyzer was replaced and the Phosphate chemistry was completely re-worked due to difficulties experienced over the May and April GLOBEC cruise.  The O2 analyzer has been standardized and though the standard values are lower than expected (~ 600 L expected ~ 650 L), the precision is acceptable ( 0.03 % cv).  

A test cast of the CTD rosette sampling system was performed on August 4 with acceptable results.  Electronics and bottle firing were accomplished.  Samples were collected to check for leaks in Niskin bottles mounted on the rosette.  Analysis will be carried out and problem bottles will be either removed or taken out of the sample sequence.


Dr. Fritsen has indicated that he will be generating samples from ice cores as well as brine areas.  In order to insure high quality analysis a salt correction will be necessary in the post processing of nutrient data.  Data for generating a salt correction for the Alpkem system will be collected over the next 2 days.  The procedure involves carrying out standardization at multiple salinities (0 – 35 psu).  The data is used to generate a correction for the alterations in refractive index induced by variations in salinity in the analytical stream.  
